
Please Share Your Feedback/Ideas for
Departmental Priorities

At  this  week's  Pediatric  Grand  Rounds
presentation,  we  requested  feedback  and
suggestions on the priorities/goals outlined by our
Deputy Heads for the next 6-12 months.

If you have additional suggestions you would like
to share, we encourage you to do so via the links
below. Thank you for your participation!

Professional Affairs Priorities

Research Priorities

Education Priorities

Clinical Affairs Priorities

Continuing with the spirit of innovation, we have taken our Annual Report in a
completely new direction this year again - an interactive website!

As you will see, community was a clear theme of this year’s report. We hope
that the website will be an engaging way for our audience to feel a greater
connection to our Department.

Click here to view our 2023 Annual Report

As always, we welcome all feedback on this report and/or suggestions for next
year! Feel free to contact us at pediatrics.comms@ucalgary.ca.





NEWS: Government of Canada invests $20 million to improve health outcomes of
children living with rare diseases

Congratulations to Dr. Thierry Lacaze-Masmonteil and the Maternal Infant Child and
Youth Research Network (MICYRN) team, who’ve won this award to the create
RareKids-CAN: Pediatric Rare Disease Clinical Trials and Treatment Network.

The national Network will foster collaboration among researchers, patients, caregivers,
health care providers, and policy makers; streamline clinical research; and support
national and international clinical trials to advance discoveries, enable better
prevention, diagnosis, and treatments, to improve health outcomes for children and
adolescents affected by rare diseases.

Click here to view the full press release.
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